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Friday, 8th March 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Our Reception class trip will be to Wild Discovery Zoo situated at Ribby Hall Village.  
 
We will be going on Tuesday 9th April 2024 during school hours, children will need to 
arrive to school by 9am and will be back for home time at 3.20pm.  
 
School will provide a packed lunch however if you would like to bring one from home we 
ask you put it in a carrier bag we can dispose of after lunch. Children will need to bring 
their water bottle with them as usual.  
 
Children need to be in their full summer uniform but can wear comfy, sensible shoes e.g. 
trainers/pumps. Please send your child appropriately dressed for the weather that day. If 
it is raining a waterproof coat will be needed as we will be outside for most of the day. If 
it is a hot day a sunhat and please apply suncream.  
 
The cost of the trip is £13.50. This can be paid for via ParentPay.  
 
If you have any questions or queries about payment please don’t hesitate to contact the 
office. Any questions regarding the trip please ask me  at the school gate.  
 
Thank you  
 
Miss Gooch 
Reception Class Teacher  
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